
Applications for students wishing to commence boarding in 2022 
are now open and close on 28 February 2021

Limited places available
Open Day will be on Monday 15 February 2021

Book an Open Day tour by emailing acland@cghs.school.nz

ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS 
FOR 2022 NOW

Acland House
  

Download an application form from the enrolment section 
of our website cghs.school.nz

For further information contact the Director of Boarding:
Acland House, Christchurch Girls’ High School / Te Kura o Hine Waiora,

85 Papanui Road, Christchurch 8014 
Ph 03 355 7673 or email gud@cghs.school.nz

Manaakitanga. Whanaungatanga. Aroha. Rangatiratanga. 

http://cghs.school.nz/wp-content/uploads/2019/07/Blank-ACLAND-APPLICATION-FORM-1.pdf

